
 

 

Eligibility Criteria for Safety Technican role 

To be considered, applicants must be of Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander descent; idenƟfy as 
an Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander person; be accepted by their community as being 
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander. 

Applicants are required to provide evidence to confirm the above. Acceptable evidence includes: 

 a leƩer signed and executed by the Chairperson of an incorporated Aboriginal or Torres Strait 
Islander organisaƟon confirming that the applicant is recognised as an Aboriginal or Torres 
Strait Islander person; or 

 a confirmaƟon of Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander descent form executed by an Aboriginal 
or Torres Strait Islander organisaƟon. 

Applicants must also have completed the Higher School CerƟficate (or equivalent), be Australian 
ciƟzens, provide evidence of the claims made in their applicaƟon, and pass a security and pre-
employment medical assessment. 

CollecƟon NoƟce 

This recruitment process necessarily involves the collecƟon and use (including disclosure) of personal 
informaƟon including sensiƟve informaƟon (including in relaƟon to health and Aboriginal and/or 
Torres Strait islander status). Such informaƟon is dealt with in accordance with our privacy policy 
available at: hƩps://www.ansto.gov.au/privacy-policy 

If you apply, the following personal informaƟon will be disclosed to the Sir William Tyree FoundaƟon 
ABN 55 067 867 510 for the purposes of evaluaƟng the applicaƟon: your name, your Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait Islander status, informaƟon provided in your applicaƟon form, informaƟon 
provided in your cover leƩer and resume, your academic records, and any other informaƟon you 
include as part of your applicaƟon. 

You may choose not to provide some or all of the requested informaƟon but that may mean that we 
are unable to accept or progress your applicaƟon. 

If you have any quesƟons about this fantasƟc opportunity and would like to talk with a friendly 
member of our team, please call Laura Dascolias on 02 9717 3675 or email 
laura.dascolias@ansto.gov.au. 

 


